
The Springfield Historical Society and NH Humanities Council


Present


  “A Walk Back in Time: The Secrets of Cellar Holes” 

Adair Mulligan, Guest Speaker 



On Thursday evening, January 9, 2014, the Historical Society and NH Humanities 
Council will feature a very special guest, Adair Mulligan. The program will begin at 7:00 
pm and will be held in the lower level of the Libbie Cass Memorial Library at 2750 Main 
St, Springfield, NH. 

Adair Mulligan has a runaway curiosity about the natural and cultural history of northern 
New England. Author of "Gunstock Parish, a History of Gilford, NH", she has also 
contributed to "Proud to Live Here in the Connecticut River Valley"; "Where the Great 
River Rises, An Atlas of the Upper Connecticut River", and "Beyond the Notches: Stories 
of Place in New Hampshire’s North Country". Executive Director of the Connecticut River 
Joint Commissions, she holds a Masters Degree from Smith College. Adair resides in 
Lyme, NH. Our program will be informative and entertaining and a question and answer 
period will follow.  

The program is open to the public and admission is free. Refreshments will be served 
and provided by Mrs. Alice Nulsen. Libbie Cass Library is handicapped accessible with 
parking available behind the building at the lower level.  

Call Donna Denniston at 496-5462 for further information or for directions. 


